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Be the best  you can be!  

 

23rd September 2016  

 

Dear Parents 

 

LINK Session – Year 3  

Learning and Interactive Night of Knowledge  

 

Following the success of last year’s Make it Count Session, we are pleased to inform you that we 

will be holding another informative session on Thursday 6th October 2016 at 7pm.  The session 

will be around half an hour with some time for questions at the end. 

 

We would like parents and carers to attend in order to inform you of our calculation methods and 

to give you some helpful hints on how to assist your child’s learning at home. We will also update 

you on how we teach spellings at Netley Abbey Junior School and provide you with some very 

useful grammar terminology. All teachers will be on hand to provide further detail of how maths 

and English are taught in your child’s class. 

 

Please complete the slip below by Wednesday 5th October 2016 to advise us of your attendance 

so we can provide tea, coffee and biscuits.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs L Exell 

Lower School Teaching and Learning Leader  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

LINK Session Year 3 - Thursday 6th October 2016 at 7pm  

 

 Name(s) of adults attending ________________________________________________ 

 

 

Name of pupil _________________________   Class ________________________  
 

 


